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Congratulations, Class of 2001! 

Congratulations to the Class of 2001 for finishing Alumnae Unite 
with the highest percentage of participation with 36.5%! The Class of 



2005 came in second place with 32% participation, and the Class of 
2015 came in third with 23.07% participation. Thank you, Pres Girls, 
for donating to the Annual Fund! Go Toppers! 

With 12.4% overall Alumnae Participation, and raising a total of 
just over $46,812, we are still a little short of our goal of 20% 
Alumnae Participation. So, if you have not yet made your 
donation to the Annual Fund, we would still greatly appreciate 
your support. Donate on our website or through Venmo, 
@presentationacademy.  

Last night's "Hat's Off" event was 
fantastic! We celebrated our 
Alumna (Clarice Connelly '77) 
and Young Alumna of the Year 
(Miranda Stone Reece '12), as 
well as our Topper Service 
Award recipient (Ann Alvey 
Triplett '65)! Thank you to our 
amazing alumnae who raised much needed funds for the Sisterhood 
Scholarship! 

Make plans to attend your 
Reunion! 

All Alumnae are invited to the 
ALL Class Reunion on Sunday, 

June 11 - whether it’s your 
reunion year or not! Mass will be 

at 11:00 a.m. in the Arts and 
Athletics Center Theatre. Brunch 
will follow in the gym. The cost of 
the catered brunch is $25 for all 

alumnae (except the class of 
1973). However, the class of 

1973 must still RSVP to Alumnae Relations Associate Karen 
Schneider ‘77 at kschneider@presentationacademy.org or 502-583-

https://bbox.blackbaudhosting.com/webforms/linkredirect?srcid=47299712&srctid=1&erid=-1613254426&trid=d5c1213d-2f88-4436-97ca-e6aebe236d68&linkid=268974423&isbbox=1&pid=0
mailto:kschneider@presentationacademy.org


5935 ext. 117 for a head count. The deadline to RSVP and to 
purchase a brunch ticket is Friday, May 26. Purchase your ticket 

HERE. 

*Please note: The class of 1973 will be planning the Mass as part of 
their 50 Year Reunion Celebration. 
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